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Second Cardiotocography Workshop

Professor Hosni Malas, Dr. Jaffar Albareeq, speakers of the 
event, Dr. Maha Ghorabah, Dr. Samina Anwar, Dr. Wael 
Hamed, Professor Samy Ismail, Dr. Souad Elmowafi, Dr. 
Sally Elmohi Eldeeb, Dr. Gulmeen Raza Shah, Dr. Isra 
Alzamrooni and Ms. Eman Mohammed

King Hamad University Hospital conducted a “Cardiotocography 
Workshop” on 18 February 2017 at the main lecture hall. 

The objective of the workshop was to teach fetal heart rate 
interpretation, as well as provide up-to-date information on 
common obstetric issues.

This event was intended for Obstetrics and Gynecology 
physicians, nurses and midwives.

The event was approved for 7 CME credit hours.

 Second Manchester Triage System Course

Dr. Feras Abuzeyad, Head of Emergency Medicine 
Department, KHUH conducting the Second Manchester 
Triage Workshop

Medical News

Dalal Alhasan, MD, MSc* 

*    Director of Education and Proficiency Center
King Hamad University Hospital
The Kingdom of Bahrain
E-mail: dalal.alhasan@khuh.org.bh

The Emergency Department, in collaboration with the 
Education and Proficiency Center organized the “Second 
Manchester Triage Workshop” on Wednesday 1 March 2017 at 
the main lecture hall, King Hamad University Hospital. 

The event was intended for physicians, nurses and interns.

The objective of the workshop was to educate Emergency 
physicians, nurses and interns about the Manchester Triage 
system through lectures and practice sessions.

The event was approved for 5.5 CME credit hours.

Research and Ethics for the Medical Profession Book 
Presentation

Dr. Jaffar Albareeq, Author and Editor, presenting the 
“Research and Ethics for the Medical Profession” book to 
HE Lieutenant General Shaikh Dr. Mohamed bin Abdullah 
Al Khalifa, Chairman of the Supreme Council of Health on 
16 March 2017.

Dr. Jaffar Albareeq, Author and Editor of the “Research 
and Ethics for the Medical Profession” book with co-
authors Professor Martin Corbally, Major Abdulla 
Alsowaidi, Dr. Fairouz Alhourani, Dr. Elias Fadel, Nurse 
Sharon Skowronski, Dr. Omar Sharif, Dr. Dalal Alromaihi 
and Dr. Charlotte Kamel, and Ethical Committee Members, 
Professor William Casey and Dr. Waleed Janahi, presenting 
the “Research and Ethics for the Medical Profession” book 
to Major General Dr. Shaikh Salman bin Ateyatallah Al 
Khalifa, CEO, KHUH on 28 February 2017.
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Dr. Jaffar Albareeq, Author and Editor of the “Research 
and Ethics for the Medical Profession” book with co-
authors Professor Martin Corbally, Major Abdulla 
Alsowaidi, Dr. Fairouz Alhourani, Dr. Elias Fadel, Nurse 
Sharon Skowronski, Dr. Omar Sharif, Dr. Dalal Alromaihi 
and Dr. Charlotte Kamel, presenting the “Research and 
Ethics for the Medical Profession” book to HE Lieutenant 
General Shaikh Dr. Mohamed bin Abdullah Al Khalifa, 
Chairman of the Supreme Council of Health on 16 March 
2017. 

HE Lieutenant General Shaikh Dr. Mohamed bin Abdullah 
Al Khalifa, Chairman of the Supreme Council of Health, 
receiving the Eauropean board examiners led by Dr. Hiba 
Alreefy, Prof. Klaus Albegger, Prof. Wolfgang Luxenberger 
and Prof. Peter Pedersen on 16 March 2017.

Dr. Jaffar Albareeq, Author and Editor of the “Research 
and Ethics for the Medical Profession” book with co-
authors Professor Martin Corbally, Dr. Fairouz Alhourani, 
Dr. Elias Fadel, Nurse Sharon Skowronski, Dr. Omar 
Sharif and Dr. Charlotte Kamel, presenting the “Research 
and Ethics for the Medical Profession” book to Professor 
Sameer Otoom, President of RCSI-MUB on 4 April 2017.

Conscious Sedation Study Day

Professor William Casey, Dr. Dhafir Alkhudairi and other 
speakers of the event 

King Hamad University Hospital conducted a “Conscious 
Sedation Study Day” on 16 March 2017 at the main lecture 
hall. 

This event was intended for anesthetists, surgeons, physicians, 
ER physicians, nurses and anesthesia technicians.  

The objectives of the symposium were to identify common 
procedures in which moderate sedation is appropriate and to 
identify the common medications and their possible adverse 
effects.

The event was approved for 3.5 CME credit hours.
  

Certified Infection Control Training Course

Mr. Aziz Reham Khan and Mr. Thomas Matthew, speakers 
of the event; Dr. Prakash Kumar, and the candidates

King Hamad University Hospital conducted a “Certified 
Infection Control Training Course” on 17, 18, 24 and 25 March 
2017 at the main lecture hall.  
 
This event was intended for Infection Control Practitioners, 
Nurses, Physicians, Surgeons, Patient Safety/Quality 
Professionals, Laboratory, Central Sterile Services Department, 
Pharmacy and Endoscopy Staff.

The objectives of the symposium were to train healthcare 
professionals as Infection Control Practitioners and enhance 
their knowledge and skills. It is a prelude for the preparation to 
Certified Infection Control (CIC) examination.

The event was approved for 31 CME credit hours.
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